
 

Service Changes to 
Kalgan and Takenup 

School Buses 
Effective 11th October 2021 

Students please note that from the 11th 
October ticket machines are being 
removed from the Kalgan-Takenup School 
buses. As a result, students using a 
Smartrider card or paying a cash fare must 
transfer to a TransAlbany Service to 
complete their journey. 

Great Southern Grammar School 
Students transferring or boarding at 
Flinders Park Primary should now catch 
the 706 service departing Flinders Park PS 
at 08:17. 

In the afternoon the 706 service departs 
Great Southern Grammar School at 15:20 

The route of the 706 service has been 
altered also and will not enter the Kalgan 
Heights Estate to improve journey times 
for students. 

 

 

Need More Information 

Call us 13 62 13 
 

Visit us on line 
Transregional.wa.gov.au 
 

Lost Property Call 
Swan Transit  9841 2888 
 

TransAlbany Depot 
7 Barker Road 
Albany WA 6330 
 
 

 


